
 Alex Albright

11/02/1992 - 08/10/2022

Alex Albright, son of Jamie and Tiffany, felt his work on earth was complete
at the age of 29.

His passion for the outdoors was a constant in his life. He would eagerly
await squirrel hunting each year of his youth and joining of his brothers in
the hunts the years to follow. From squirrel hunting, he graduated to a love
for deer hunting, bow and gun. The fall hunting season would be followed by
snowmobiling, learning to ride at a very young age with a need for speed. As
the snow would melt, camping, the occasional fishing, and the rodeos would
start. He took an interest in the rodeos at the age of 4, goat tying was his
specialty with a gentle horse named Silver. Alex returned to the rodeo scene
this past summer, riding broncs, working the arena and helping children
“saddle up” to mutton bust.

For those who love Alex, they describe him as jovial, with a ready smile like
the world was just perfect. A sign of disease we would overlook. Alex was
conscientious of his appearance, always neat and clean, shirts pressed and
tucked. If you stood still long enough, he would engage you in conversation.
He was a storyteller from early on an enjoyed the company of those his
senior. Alex had enormous pride in working on the family farm, side by side
with his family.

Alex has found peace. Those survived by him are left with anguish and the
attempt to anchor to the understanding his battle is over, he has won. He is
survived by his parents and their spouses (Jaime, and Rami); brothers,
Connor, Taylor, Payton and Hank; grandparents, Mark and Wendy Krings,
Jim and Pat Albright; great-grandmother, Phyllis Silverthorn; his young
children, Anthony, Amelia, Oakley, Ellie and Wyatt. He is also survived by
stepbrothers, many lovely aunts, wonderful uncles and his cousins.

A visitation for family and friends will be on Friday, August 19, 2022, from
10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at St. Mary Catholic Church 210 Pleasant Dr.
Winneconne. A funeral Mass will be held on Friday at 1:00 p.m. at the church
with Fr. Kevin Ripley and Deacon Paul Vidmar officiating. Interment will
follow in the Omro Cemetery. Mueller Funeral Home-Winneconne is assisting
the family.

If you wish please submit online condolences to muellerfh.net.
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